Dike, Darlene

From: Patricia Orwell _

Sent: 30 April 2015 13:05
To: Planning
Subject: 41 Frognal nw3

Application no 2015/2026/P

I am objecting to this application because it is planned to over-extend the current house to a megalith which is
totally unsuited to the local area of medium sized family houses. The building work involved will be disruptive to the
neighbourhood for many manths. Please ensure that this application goes to committee and is not dealt with under
delegated powers.

Patricia Orwell
71g Fitzjohns Ave nw3 6pd



